
“The visit went well and John seems knowledgeable
about community pharmacy and primary care in

general. 
 

He was particularly interested in the Pharmacy First
Service and exactly what that entails. Sally Briggs, Day
Lewis Area Manager, did a good job of explaining some

of the areas that could be tweaked to further encourage
referrals into the service, including encouraging local
GPs to engage more. John understood this and said if
elected he would try to unblock some of these issues.

 
John also spoke to the team, including the Pharmacy

Manager who talked briefly about the current medicine
supply issues and gave some examples of medication

that was in short supply.
 

John understood all the various pressures on the sector
and was aware of the situation with closures. He would

be happy to be a pharmacy supporter in the next
parliament.”

Potential Parliamentary
Candidate (PPC) Visit!

Thank you to the team at Day Lewis
Pharmacy in Haworth, George Foote from

Community Pharmacy England and Labour
PPC John Grogan.

George Foote, Community Pharmacy England:Monday 17th June 2024


